NOTICE TO BIDDERS
(Chapter 103D, HRS)

The receiving of SEALED BIDS for KAHEKILI HIGHWAY RESURFACING,
WAIEHU BEACH ROAD TO CAMP MALUHIA, Federal-Aid Project No. STP-
0340(005), in HIePRO, is hereby re-scheduled for 2:00 P.M. Hawaii Standard Time

(HST), Tuesday, June 22, 2021.

ALL request for information (RF1) shall be received in writing via HlePRO no
less than 14 calendar days before the bid opening. Questions received after the
deadline will not be addressed. Verbal requests for information will not receive a
response.

All Bidders must e-mail the Engineer at: fred.c.gutierrez@hawaii.gov, the
Disadvantaged Busines Enterprise (DBE) Contract Goal Verification and Good Faith
Efforts (GFE) Documentation for Construction, Disadvantaged Business Enterprise
(DBE) Confirmation and Commitment Agreement - Trucking Company and
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Confirmation and Commitment

Agreement - Subcontractor, Manufacturer, or Supplier by June 28, 2021. Failure to

provide these documents shall be cause for bid/proposal rejection.
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